
Report of Swachchhta Awareness Drive 

Respected Sir, 

    With reference to letter no.2554/Est./ Adm/2018 dated 07/9/2018 i am hereby directed to 

collect the information of program being conducted regarding "Swachchhta Awareness Drive "    in 

all the departments. An email is sent to all the Heads regarding the Swachchhta Awareness 

Drive  and they are requested to sent  a brief report with photographs to Dr. Mahesh Singh 

Dhapola (Swachchhta Awareness Drive Co-ordinator) through email on dhapolaster@gmail.com on 

or before 12/9/2018 (5:00 p.m.). Till time no emails has being received. 

 The department of Physical Education has organised a interclass essay competition 

on 11/9/18 alongwith Swachchhta drive in the playfields and on 12/9/18 evening, we have a 

poster presentation on Swachchhta Awareness.  

 The photographs are enclosed .  

     Dr. Mahesh Singh Dhapola 

(Swachchhta Awareness Drive Co-ordinator) 


